April 11, 2025

Gloria M Buley
PO Box 238
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190

City of Whitewater

312 W Whitewater Street

PO Box 178

Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190

Dear Whitewater City Administration;

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Landmarks
Commission. I am grateful to have served on the Commission and
appreciate all the valuable experiences and friends I have gained.
Unfortunately, I have some pressing medical issues that need immediate
attention. I will continue to support our Landmark’s as I believe it’s an
important part of our history and economics.

Restfully submitted

Gloria M Buley



